

## U. S. SMALL BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

MINNESOTA DISTRICT OFFICE 100, North 6th Street Suite 210-C Minneapolis, MN 55403-1525 612-370-2324 . 612-370-2303

April 2, 2014

Herbert A. Igbanugo President Igbanugo Partners International Law Firm, PLLC 250 Marquette Avenue, Suite 1075 Minneapolis, MN 55401

Dear Mr. Igbanugo:

The Minnesota District Office of the U.S. Small Business Administration (SBA) has completed its review of your 8(a) Annual Update (SBA Form 1450) and supporting documentation for program year December 1, 2012 to November 30, 2013. It is our determination that your firm continues to meet the criteria for participation in the 8(a) Business Development Program.

The Minnesota District SBA Office looks forward to working with you and your firm in the coming year. Please keep in mind that most contracts that are awarded under the 8(a) Program are usually a result of the self-marketing efforts of the 8(a) firm. SBA will do its best to assist you in your efforts to obtain contracting opportunities.

You are encouraged to utilize all of the SBA's business counseling resources available to you including the Service Corps of Retired Executives (SCORE) and the Small Business Development Center at the University of St. Thomas, Minneapolis Campus (SBDC). Please feel free to contact your local SBA 8(a) Business Development staff to discuss these services or your firm's developmental requirements.

We wish you continued success in the growth and development of your business.

Sincerely,

Randall Czaia

Supervisory Business Opportunity Specialist

SBA MN District Office

(612) 370-2314